

May 16, 2016

Subject: University of Washington Tacoma Dawg Dash, Special Event Road Closure - New Route

Please call the following contact with questions or concerns.

Event coordinator: BrieAnna Bales <u>balesbr@uw.edu</u> (253) 692-4306

Event website: http://www.tacoma.uw.edu/events/content/dawg-dash-tacoma

Dear Tacoma Business Owner or Resident,

The City of Tacoma's Special Events Office has received an application to permit the UWT Dawg Dash in downtown Tacoma. This letter is to inform you of road closures during this event on Saturday, May 21, 2016. The event will be a timed run with approximately 350 runners, and is expected to use Market, Jefferson, and Center streets, S Court D between S 9th Street and S Yakima Avenue. Please see route map on back of this letter. Road closures will occur from approximately 7:30 AM to 12:00 PM.

For details see the diagram on the back of this letter. Closing the road during this event is required for the greatest public safety. Every effort will be made to minimize the impact to your residence or business. Event coordinators are required to instruct participants to follow all applicable City, State and Federal laws. Access to private driveways, parking lots/garages, sidewalks, walkways and/or alley ways may be delayed during the event. Emergency vehicles will always have access during events.

This letter has been mailed to the general surrounding area as part of our public notification process. However, if you wish, please feel free to share with others in your neighborhood. If you have an urgent request, prior to the event date, please contact the event coordinator above or Tacoma Police Special Event Sgt. Gretchen Aguirre at (253) 591-5932.

For general event information go to www.cityoftacoma.org/specialevents and select "Stay Informed." You may also call me at the number below.

Thank you.

Kala Dralle

Special Event Permitting Authority

